
Season’s Greetings 

from 

SAURG Board 

 

All the best of the Season from the Society of Acadia University  

Recreation Graduates Board of Directors!  

The seasons seem to pass so quickly. It feels like we were all together at the conference and 

reunion just yesterday. It is another beautiful time at Acadia as is obvious by this year's  

picture of University Hall. 

In true Reckie fashion...make time to play over the holidays and take time to think about 

what you can do to improve the experience for others.  

  

HAPPY HOLIDAYS to all members of the Acadia Recreation family!  


